
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 October 2018  

   

Question (1) Can the Convener provide an update on plans for routine 

grounds maintenance of arterial routes in the city which was 

confirmed in September 2018 as not in place but currently 

being investigated? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Could the Convener provide the following details in her 

answer? 

a) Scope of work being considered. 

b) Routes deemed ‘arterial’ under these considerations. 

c) If the work would be delivered by contractors or council 

employees. 

d) Timescale for proposals and if these will come to 

Transport and Environment or Finance and Resources 

Committee. 

e) If commercial sponsorship for landscaping and/or 

public art has been considered. 

Answer (2)  

   

 
 

Item no 5.3 


